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Novena to Our 
Lady of  

Perpetual Help : 
 

 

Every Wednesday 
7:00 p.m.  

St. Justin Church 

MINISTRY NEWS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Outreach Dinner 
Our next Outreach dinner will be 
taking place Sunday, August 21, 
beginning at 1:30 p.m. in the Parish 
Small Hall. All 
Senior Citizen 
members of our 
Parish are invited, 
along with a guest, 
to this meal followed by BINGO. 
 

Financial Assistance for 
Parishioners 
St. Justin Community Ministry has 
set aside some funds to provide 
Parishioners with limited Financial 
Assistance when facing unexpected 
issues. If you find 
yourself in need, 
contact Joe Bauer at 
408-296-1193 
extension 109 or 
jbauer@dsj.org 
 
 
 
 

Food Collection  
Most of you are aware of the 
Community Ministry Collection 
Barrels that are located in our Church. 
During the month of August, we will 
continue to request 
Canned Soup, Pork & 
Beans, Chili, Macaroni 
& Cheese and Tomato 
Sauce. These are items 
that we do not receive 
often from the Second 
Harvest Food Bank. Please feel free to 
drop donations in the barrels in the 
Church, the barrel in the Foyer of the 
School or bring items to the Parish 
Office.  
 

Fresh Fruit and 
Vegetables Needed 
For those of you who have back yard 
fruit trees with an over 
abundance of fruit and/or 
gardens with vegetables 
please consider donating 
what you can to 
Community Ministry. 
The fruit and vegetables 
are a welcome addition to the food 
that we distribute to those seeking 
assistance.  
 

              COMMUNITY MINISTRY                     

St. Justin ’ s   
Charismatic Prayer  

Meeting 
Wednesdays at  
7:30 p.m. in the  

Church  
Contact: Frank Zuniga  

Go to our website at  
www.st-justin.org to 
make safe and secure 
donations by credit card, checking or 
savings.   We have 150 regular users! 

TREASURES FROM  
OUR TRADITION 
Last week’s “Treasure” noted that 
the official headgear of the pope, 
the tiara, has been set aside in  
favor of the miter. Although Pope 
Paul VI had a coronation in 1963 
to begin his ministry as pope, he 
later gave his tiara away to the 
Catholics of the United States as a 
stimulus to end poverty. He took 
care to say that he was not  
abolishing the tradition of  
coronation, but his successor, 
Pope John Paul I, decided to have 
an inauguration to begin his  
tragically short term. His  
successors have chosen  
inauguration as well. Pope John 
Paul II felt that a return to the 
coronation custom would be  
inappropriate since the Church 
was mourning the sudden death of 
a man already nicknamed “The 
Laughing Pope.” 
  

So the end of coronations came 
about not because Paul VI gave 
the crown away. There are more 
than twenty tiaras on hand at the 
Vatican. One is used every year to 
crown the famous statue of St. 
Peter, whose sandaled foot has 
been eroded to a bright shine by 
the hands of millions of pilgrims. 
Today, it is left to the individual 
pope to decide whether he will 
begin his formal reign with a 
coronation or an inauguration. 
Pope Benedict chose an  
inauguration, as did Pope Francis. 
 
—Rev. James Field, Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co. 
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If you suspect abuse in your parish, school or in the Diocese of San Jose, please 
contact:  Child Protective Services 408-299-2071; Call 911; or The Diocesan 
Office for the Protection of Children and Vulnerable Adults, 408-983-0113 
or email protection@dsj.org. If you suspect financial mismanagement in your parish, 
school or in the Diocese of San Jose, please contact: EthicsPoint: dsj.ethicspoint.com. 

Jubilee Year  
of Mercy 
August 7, 2016 
Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 
Last Sunday’s “Parable of the rich 
fool” delivered a compelling               
reason to do the right thing—now: 
“You fool, this night your life will 
be  demanded of you” (Luke 
12:20).  Today, Jesus warns us: 
“You also must be prepared, for at 
an hour you do not expect, the Son 
of Man will come” (12:40). 
Though we do not know when our 
Master will come, we do know 
what our Master expects to find. 
Jesus expects us to be vigilant 
(12:37) and diligent (12:42) in our 
work for the kingdom, but also 
filled with reverent mercy toward 
our fellow servants and ourselves. 
Hopefully, Jesus’ warning not to 
get drunk and beat each other up 
(12:45) does not apply to us  
literally! But what changes do I 
need to make, right now, so that 
the many people outside “the  
Master’s house” will want to come 
inside to experience the healing 
comfort of Jesus’ own mercy in the 
compassion of Jesus’ modern-day 
disciples? 
 

—Peter Scagnelli, Copyright © J. S. Paluch 
Co., Inc. 
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Get ready to be ON FIRE at the 
NorCal Jam at Six Flags Discovery 

Kingdom in Vallejo                        
Saturday, September 17, 2016  

Celebrate Mass with 4,000 youth, the 
diocesan Bishops, Fr. Agustino Torres, 

Joe Melendrez, and Papa Joe! Get 
inspired by speakers Rhyan Ramirez, 
Lucia Zamora, Thomas Awaipo, Joe 

Melendrez, Leah Darrow and Fr. 
Augstino Torres.  Enjoy an all-you-can-
eat lunch and ride till you drop with two 

hours exclusive park access.                              
Enjoy an evening concert!                                        

Sign up today at 
www.norcalcatholicyouth.com 

Tentative Schedule 
7:00am– Tram Service Starts 
8:00am - Gates of Park Open 
8:15am - Chabot Stadium Opens 
9:00am - Morning Program & Mass 
with Joe Melendrez, Papa Joe & 
SDYG Choir @ Chabot Stadium 
12:00pm - Rhyan Ramirez and 
Lucia Zamora (YA Talk)  
12:00pm—Thomas Awaipo of CRS 
(All Ages)  
12:00pm - 4:00pm - ON FiRE                        
Local Stage @ Dolphin Plaza 
12:00pm - 3:00pm - Lunch and 
Vocation Carnival @ Picnic Grove 
2:00pm - Joe Melendrez (Boys Talk)  
2:00pm - Leah Darrow (Girls Talk)  
3:30pm - Fr. Agustino Torres, CFR
(Spanish Talk)  
5:00pm - Evening Program with 
Adoration feat. Leah Darrow, WAL 
and Fr. Agustino Torres, CFR 
7:00pm - 9:00pm - Exclusive Ride 
Time for ON FIRE ticket holders 

In these months before November, the electorate of California will prepare to cast 
 ballots on a record number of propositions.  Among these is Proposition 62, which 
would put an end to the death penalty, and Proposition 66, which seeks to expedite the 
application of the death penalty. 
 

I join with the Bishops of California who favor Proposition 62 and oppose Proposition 
66, and I appeal to Catholics of the Diocese of San Jose to do the same, to affirm that 
human life – all life – is a gift from God. 
 

Society has the responsibility to protect the common good; however, the death penalty 
does not achieve this any more effectively than is possible within the prison system.  In 
addition to this, the number of Death Row prisoners who have eventually been found 
to be innocent calls into question the viability of capital punishment.  Among these is a 
disproportionate number who are members of minorities and/or the poor. 
 

The Catechism of the Catholic Church echoes the teaching of popes, beginning with 
Saint John XXIII, against the death penalty. Most recently, Pope Francis declared that 
capital punishment “is an offense to the inviolability of life and to the dignity of the 
human person. . .It likewise contradicts God’s plan for individuals and society, and his 
merciful justice.” 
 

I encourage you to affirm life as you vote in favor of Proposition 62, and against 
Proposition 66 on November 8. 

Statement from Bishop McGrath 
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Just a reminder to 
check all parish 
activities, go to our 
website at  
www.st-justin.org.  
Click on the CALENDAR link, 
and you will find where it is being 
held and the times. 

   THRIFT STORE                  

By offering Married Couples the 
beautiful  experience of a  

Worldwide Marriage  
Encounter Weekend, the Catholic 

Church is affirming and supporting 
you in your chosen vocation – 

Marriage.   
 

Take advantage of this great gift to 
enhance your relationship and  

enjoy a love-filled weekend away 
together. The next Marriage  

Encounter Weekend is:  
November 11-13, 2016 in  

Mountain View. Early registration 
is highly recommended.  

 

For more information visit our 
website at: sanjosewwme.org or 

contact Ken &  Claranne at  
applications@sanjosewwme.org  

or by phone at 408-782-1413.  

BE NOT DECEIVED 
Do not be disturbed by the clamor 
of this world, which passes like a 
shadow. Do not let the false                
delights of a deceptive world              
deceive you. —St. Clare 

NEW SUMMER HOURS 
Monday - Friday 9-1:00 p.m. 

Saturday from 9-3:00 p.m. 
Sunday from 10-3:00p.m. 

 

We have been very busy at the 
Thrift Store. New items are             

coming in daily…you never know 
what treasures you may find.   

 

Please consider the St. Justin Thrift 
Store as an alternative  

to donating your household  
items and clothes.   

 

St. Justin School Annual Charity Golf Tournament 
September 30, 2016 Los Lagos Golf Course, San Jose 
The annual St. Justin School Charity Golf Tournament ensures that St. Justin 

School, located in the heart of Silicon Valley, can continue its mission of 
 providing a quality education as it has over the last 50 years. The school 

serves students of diverse backgrounds, and fosters an environment in which 
students “Live their Faith” within the community. 

 

For more information please pick up a flyer at the entrances of the church or visit,  

www.stjustinschool.org 

ST. JUSTIN SCHOOL IS ACCEPTING 
APPLICATIONS 
St. Justin School is accepting applications for the 2016-
2017 school year.  Please call (408-248-1094),stop by the 
school office, or visit the school website www.stjustinschool.org for an 
application. We offer an In-Parish discount for active St. Justin 
parishioners! 
 
 

***St. Justin School does not unlawfully discriminate on the basis of race, color, 
national or ethnic origin, age, sex, or disability in the admission of students, the 
administration of educational policies, scholarship, and loan programs, and athletic 
and other school-administered programs. 

In Search of  
Catechists & Aides 
Our catechetical programs could 
not function without the dedication 
of many catechist volunteers. We 
are looking for both adults and  
youth who feel called to this very 
important ministry. We will 
arrange your training and provide 
all materials.   

Our needs at this time are the 
following:  

 Jr. High catechist(s) 
(Sundays, 10:15-11:30am) 

 Liturgy of the Word for 
Children Leaders                           
(9am & 10:30am Masses) 

 High School 
Confirmation Team 
Members (Sundays, 5:30-
7:00pm) 

 Sacramental Preparation 
Team Members                      
(event-based schedule) 

 

Contact Mary Kane at,                          
(408) 296-1193 ext. 104 or 

mykane@dsj.org if God is calling 
you today. 


